
 

 
    

Dear Family and Friends, 

   

“Declare His glory among the nations, His wonders among all peoples.” Psalm 

96:3 

  

At the beginning of October, I preached in Villanova, Cataluyna. The service 

went well and several mentioned how the message has opened up an 

opportunity to share their commitment to the Lord. Praise God! Thank you for 

praying for this. 

  

During the week of our town’s holiday (fiestas), I worked with an event planner 

that partners with the town hall and local artists. We believe this connection 

may be beneficial when it’s our time to host a large-scale event for all of Fraga 

to hear the gospel. 

  

We have been considering hosting an evangelistic campaign in Fraga next 

summer through Decision Spain. We have prayed about it and we recognize 

wisdom in first using a year to establish relationships before attempting to host 

such an event. 

  



 

I have had more opportunities to share with people about our mission in Fraga. 

While reactions remain largely dubious, some have shown cautious curiosity. I 

have the impression that they would like to know more, but prefer to wait until 

they know of someone else that has attended a Bible study. 

  

To begin hosting Bible studies, we have decided to rent a small office that has 

access to a small conference room. Having this space will provide a 

comfortable and professional environment for guests.  

  

 

Prayer Points 

• One weekend, we visited my parents and appreciated our time 

spent with them. My mom continues to digress quickly and we ask 

for your tender prayers for her comfort. 

• Please pray for my meeting next week with the town mayor in 

which I will present a town-wide volunteering idea. 

•  For Spain’s elections on the 10th, I have been summoned to serve 

at the voting hall. Pray that this will be an opportunity to become 

more familiar with people in town. We are starting to not be 

strangers! 

• At the end of November, seminary students from Barcelona will 

come and help us with our outreach. We plan to use their help to 

host an engaging seminar that leads to participants in bible studies. 

 

 



 

 

Thank you so much for your prayers 

and support. It’s exciting to see God 

answering prayers and opening 

doors for a ministry to be established 

here in Fraga.   

 

All for Jesus! 

 

Victor and Maddy Ramirez 

ramirezinspain.com 

 

P.S. We're excited to share with you 

our joy that we are expecting our 

third son in March!  

 

Support the North Spain Project  

 

   

 

https://ramirezinspain.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bdcf4d33ae6370182b2d7c9af&id=dd52ed1d28&e=206956955c
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